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Upcoming events 
 

Monday 6th January 
School closed – INSET Day 
Wednesday 8th January 

Vision screening for Reception am 
Y6 in Mass in church 10.00am 

Friday 10th January 
Y4 Healthy Minds – Decider skill 

9.00-10.00am weekly 
Y2 Healthy Minds – We Eat 

Elephants 10.00-11.00am weekly 
Y4 at St Benet Biscop Mass at St 

Paul’s Church 1.30-2.30pm 
 

Tuesday 14th January 
Y1 Cheerleading event at the 

Urban Factory 10.00am-12.00pm 
Thursday 16th January 

Life Skills group assembly 2.30pm 
 

Ongoing clubs (from w/b 13th 
January) 

Monday Girls’ football lunchtime, 
CAFOD club lunchtime, Lego club 

3.15-4.15pm 
Tuesday Open the Book club 

lunchtime, School Council 
lunchtime, Little Movers 3.15-

4.15pm 
Wednesday Rosary club 8.30am, 
Guitar club lunchtime, Laudato Si 

club lunchtime, MFL club 
lunchtime 

Thursday Choir lunchtime, Happy 
Tapping club lunchtime, Maths 
club lunchtime, Football team 

training 3.15-4.15pm 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

With Christmas just around the corner, it's time to look back at all the amazing things 

we’ve done this month. From fantastic performances to activities that brought us all 

together, our children have really impressed us. Let’s celebrate these moments and 

look forward to even more fun ahead! 

We have had just 14 days in school since the beginning of December but crammed so 

much into that time. We have made a video celebrating this time which is available on 

our Youtube channel here. 

Selection boxes 

Thank you so much to Mr Freeman (Ava’s Dad) who once again showed his incredible 

kindness by buying every pupil in our school a selection box.  

Clubs in the first week back 

There are no lunchtime or after school clubs in the first week of next term 

Back to school! 

Pupils return back to school after the Christmas break on Tuesday 7th January 

Parish bulletin 

This week’s parish bulletin is available here 

And finally... 

Wishing you all a fabulous Christmas filled with joy, 

laughter, and plenty of festive cheer! Take some 

time to relax and recharge—can’t wait to see you all 

back, ready for more adventures in the new year. 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!               

Take care, 

Mr P Craig 

Headteacher 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are:  
Mr Craig, Mrs Bertram and Mrs Gibson 
(governor)  
 
Our SENDCO is: Mrs. Bertram and Miss 
Shaughnessy (governor) 

 
Whole school attendance this week 

is 91.9 % 
 

Best class attendance is Year 2 % 
 

Best attendance of the term is  
Year 6 

 
 

 

 

https://youtu.be/5bpbreapm7Y
https://jarrowcatholic.org.uk/bulletin.pdf

